
Families First Society programming is suspended and the building will remain 
CLOSED as we do our part to prevent the spread of COVID-19.   

For the week of May 18 to May 22, we have put the following practices into place: 

Families First is still here for you.   
Here’s how: 

Pick-up of pre-arranged items is available from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm 
on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday.   
* If 10:00 am to 12:00 pm doesn’t work for you , please contact us. 

Items will be placed outside our door in a pick-up bin. 

Please feel free to contact us on facebook messenger 

Please leave us a message on 780-998-5595 ext. 221.  Messages will 
be checked and responded to throughout the day as we are able. 

Please feel free to email us at info@familiesfirstsociety.ca 

https://www.facebook.com/Fort-Saskatchewan-Families-First-Society-189890724350/
mailto:info@familiesfirstsociety.ca

